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BOARD VACANCY 
At the June meeting of the Board of Directors, Joan Tyer was appointed to fill the Board vacancy cre-

ated by the resignation of Director Sims. 
Please join us in welcoming Director Tyer to the Board! 

Finally, we are making progress that can be seen! 
Cora Constructors and  their sub-contractors have 
begun erection of the water treatment building and 
water tanks at the East Tank site and Montclaire 
Tank site. 
Also, at the June 29th meeting of the Board of Di-
rectors, the contract for construction and installa-
tion of the water treatment plant was awarded to  
Engineering & Environmental Construction, Inc. in 
the amount of $333,091.00. 


